Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:35 AM

To: 'Ray Harris'

Subject: RE: Proposed FPL Rate Hike

Dear Mr. Harris,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Ray Harris [mailto:rharris193@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:07 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Proposed FPL Rate Hike

I have recently read of a proposed rate hike requested by FPL. It seems to me that a 23 percent base rate increase for all residential ratepayers is greedy and exorbitant. As a senior, I do not get any increase in Social Security yet, utilities seem to take unfair advantage of us. One must also consider the savings that FPL is getting because of the lower fuel costs. And, the increase will only be passed to FPL's investors. Seems rather self-serving if you were to ask me.

I urge you to reject this request and send FPL back to the drawing boards.

Raymond Harris 193 Valencia Lakes Dr. Venice FL.34292